
Bulletin - January 2, 2022 

LEARN: Volume 1: Is the Bible Still Relevant? 

Week 1: 'The Bible is God's Eternal Word' 

Isaiah 55; John 1; 2 Timothy 3 

 

The rain and snow come down from the heavens 

    and stay on the ground to water the earth. 

They cause the grain to grow, 

    producing seed for the farmer 

    and bread for the hungry. 

It is the same with my word. 

    I send it out, and it always produces fruit. 

It will accomplish all I want it to, 

    and it will prosper everywhere I send it. 

___ 

In the beginning the Word already existed. 

    The Word was with God, 

    and the Word was God. 

He existed in the beginning with God. 

God created everything through him, 

    and nothing was created except through him. 

The Word gave life to everything that was created, 

    and his life brought light to everyone. 

___ 

All Scripture is inspired by God and is useful to teach us what is true and to make us realize 

what is wrong in our lives. It corrects us when we are wrong and teaches us to do what is 

right. God uses it to prepare and equip his people to do every good work. 

The Bible is God’s Eternal Word 



Ron & Teresa Scott 

Richard Johnson (Lawrence Johnson’s brother) cancer 

Steve Smitley (family of Tinch’s) Reid Hospital w/Covid 

Art Carroll - Covid 

Savannah Higgs - Influenza A 

Donna Parrett - Influenza A 

Phyllis Tinch - heart issues 

Jason & Kendra McCalley (Jones daughter) upcoming 

surgery on baby when he is delivered 

Ashlee Taylor (Gordon’s daughter)  

Doug Scaggs (Marcia Clark’s cousin) 

Judy Whipple  

Elijah Rader (student of Diane Burks)  

 

 

Names are left on the prayer list for only three weeks; 

but if you wish for a name to remain longer, please let 

the office know. *If you would like a copy of the long 

term prayer list, you can pick one up in the lobby. 

 Vitals for December 19th 

Weekly Need: $3,200                                                                     

Actual Given: $2,405 
 

Sunday School - 28                                                   

Worship Service - 78 

 

3 easy ways to give:                                            

1. ‘Tithes & Offerings’ box in the lobby                                                    

2. Go to                                        
newheightsconnersville.com/giving                                                               

3. Mail to the church office 

 

JANUARY IS “SANCTITY OF LIFE”                                        

The Hope Center is having their annual 

‘Baby Bottle Campaign.’ We will have                 

a big baby bottle in the lobby starting 

next week. You can also donate online  

or by check.   

Praying that your New Year will be blessed and that 

your relationship with God would grow deep this year! 


